
From: Martin Wilson 
Sent: 17 April 2013 09:23 
To: Development Plans 
Subject: MM050   Brigsteer 
 
Dear Sirs, 
 
You proposals say " it is considered that the degree of community involvement  
and support for this proposal and the intention to seek a high proportion of  
affordable dwellings, justify its inclusion as a land allocation." 
 
We wish to say that it was a very small minority of the village who supported the proposals - many including 
ourselves were vehemently opposed. 
 
 
Sincerely 

Margaret & Martin Wilson  (former residents in Brigsteer) 
 
 


